
 

 
 

The College of Southern Idaho applied and submitted to the Department of Education the Certification 
and Agreement for $10,115,847.  The College has received these funds from the Department of 
Education. Per code section ARP(a)(1) of the American Rescue Plan Act the College intends to use at 
least $5,131,840 to provide Emergency Financial Aid Grants to students. Please see our distribution plan 
below: 

 
As of 9/30/2021 the following has been distributed to students: 
 

 


